PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC NO MEETINGS TOOK PLACE IN 2020 AND 2021. AS MANY EXISTING BOARD MEMBERS ARE ELDERLY AND NOT AU FAIT WITH ONLINE TECHNOLOGY SUCH AS ZOOM CALLS THEN ALL MEMBERS WERE INVITED TO MAKE COMMENTS ON THE REPORTS AND BUDGETS DISTRIBUTED BY EMAIL. NO COMMENTS WERE RECEIVED SO NO MINUTE HAS BEEN MADE.

FACE TO FACE MEETINGS WILL RESUME AT THE ANNUAL PUBLIC MEETING IN MARCH 2022 (ASSUMING TRAVEL AND MEETINGS ARE PERMITTED)

Jon Gibb, Clerk.
